


INQUIRY INTO WINDSOR BRIDGE REPLACEMENT 
PROJECT 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am totally in favour of the Windsor Bridge Replacement Project. The New Windsor Bridge 
is a much needed stent into the main arteries of Windsor. 

The Windsor Bridge is old and is deteriorating; it has reached the end of its useful life.   

The New Replacement Bridge will improve traffic flow and provide a reliable and safe 
crossing of the Hawkesbury River. I believe it would improve safety for motorists, 
pedestrians and cyclists. It will improve traffic flow from a bridge that allows the two-way 
heavy vehicle traffic and shoulders for vehicle breakdowns.  Also it will improve traffic 
efficiency, by installing traffic lights at the intersection of Bridge and George Streets. 

The new dual-lane roundabout at Freemans Reach Road and Wilberforce Road will improve 
traffic flow. 

The entrance to the new bridge via old Bridge Street will reduce the road footprint within the 
Thompson Square heritage precinct, by the filling in of the c.1934 Cut-out-Road which cut 
the Square in half and was detrimental to the heritage value and the authenticity of the 
Square. The new Park Square will be increased by more than 500 square metres with direct 
access to the river. 

I feel the CAWB Group and protestors have prolonged the Starting time for the building of 
the new bridge. CAWB members have been bullies to many of Hawkesbury residents who do 
not agree with their Political Propaganda and their lies about the new bridge replacement 
project.   They have bullied me for the past 4 years by, physically assaulting me, spitting on 
me, slandered me and slandered my husband’s family long standing business.    
Thank you for accepting my Submission for the New Windsor Replacement Bridge. 

 

 




